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LAPELS 
 

 They have 2 new board members: 
o James Chustz PLS replacing Charlie Coyle 
o Janice Williams PE replacing Tom Carroll 
 

 LAPELS office is still closed to the public, the staff is available to help with 
questions, renewals, applications, etc. and encourage licensees to contact them 
either by phone on email. 
 

 Work on the Incidental Eng/Architect TF is going slow.  Looks like they may meet 
again toward the end of June. 

 
 
LES 

 Nothing to Report 


